Editor-in-chief's voice

Dear Colleagues!

During the 48th Annual Scientific Congress of the Polish Urological Association (PUA), a general meeting of the PUA members was held
and the Executive Board was appointed for a further, this time 4-year long cadency for 2018-2022.

The Editor-in-Chief of the Central European Journal of Urology (CEJU) is a role closely tied to and appointed by the PUA Executive Board.
The Board has maintained their decision to appoint me as the Editor-in-Chief of CEJU.

I will do my best to fulfill my duties to the best of my abilities as long as the Executive Board of our association will allow me.

Finally, I hope that | can continue to count on the goodwill and support of everyone concerned with the prosperity and development
of our journal.

With friendly greetings,
Tomasz Drewa
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